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Memo 
 

To:  Berlin City Council 

From:  Jim Wheeler, City Manager 

Date:  September 10, 2018 

Re:  Sewer Extension Request – Research in Consideration of Goddard Request 

 

 

At the Council’s request I have been able to research the last three, past sewer 
extension related cases that we can recall.  Following is a summary: 

 

Bemis St. – Caron Property 

This new home required an approximately 100’ extension.  The City provided 100’ of 
pipe and a manhole toward the expense of the extension. 

 

Hill St. – Landry Property 

It does not appear that this new home required an extension of the public sewer as the 
public line runs close to the end of Hill St.  Because the new home was constructed 
approximately 475’ off the end of the street, it appears the homeowner installed a septic 
system. 

 

Haskell St. – Nelson Property 

This new home required an approximately 100’ to 120’ extension.  The City provided 
100’ of pipe and a manhole toward the expense of the extension. 
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